
 

 

 

 

Week ending 
13.03.20

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 
We have revised 'oa' for 

boatand 'igh' for night. we 
have been looking at two 

syllable words. The children 
have also been practising 

tricky words. 

This Week
We have been learning about 

doctors, nurses and paramedics. 
We have looked inside a doctors 

kit and talked about the tools that 
they use. We have also had a big 

focus on hand washing. The 
children have learnt a new hand 
washing song; sequenced hand 

washing pictures and made hand 
washing posters to pin up around 

school. 

Maths:
This week we have continued 
looking at number bonds to 
ten suing bead frames and 

the cherry model. The 
childen have learned a new 
number bond song. Can they 

sing it to you over the 
weekend? 

Next Week
We will be continuing our 
theme of 'To the Rescue', 

focussing on the postal 
workers. We will be linking 

this to the story - The Jolly 
Postman.

Spring...
We have been looking 
around the school at 

different signs of spring. 
How about you go on a 
spring walk over the 

weekend and record it on 
Tapestry. 

Parents Evening 
A reminder that parents evening 
is on the 18th and 19th March. 
These appointments will be 10 
minutes long and will focus on 

your child's progress and targets 
for the next term. 

Don’t forget to bring in your 
bounce for books sponsorship 
money   

We have our fire station trip coming up at 
the end of the month. Consent forms are in 
the children’s bags. Please let the Class 
teacher know ASAP if you can come and 
help.  


